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December 16, 2024

MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR

TO :  ALL DA-BAR OFFICIALS AND STAFF

SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF DRESS CODE

This in line with the observance of the celebration of yuletide season, the DA-Bureau of
Agricultural Research announces the temporary suspension of prescribed dress code
effective December 17 - 27, 2024. Hence, everyone are hereby directed to observe
proper wearing of decent and appropriate office attire.

Further to this, wearing of prescribed uniform shall resume on January 2, 2025.

For your information and guidance.
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